
  
 

TOWN OF VALDESE 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

NOTICE OF FIRST PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Valdese Town Council is holding a Public Hearing in order to receive citizen input in the 
development of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) applications for the coming year. 
These applications are to be submitted to the North Carolina Department of Commerce. CDBG 
funds may be used for a variety of different activities including:  Neighborhood Revitalization 
(NR), Economic Development (ED), Infrastructure, Disaster Recovery (DR) including support to 
help communities deal with the COVID-19 coronavirus, Community Housing, and Demolition of 
publically owned dilapidated buildings in order to create re-usable industrial sites. All projects 
must predominately benefit low and moderate income persons. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held at the regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, September 30, 
2024 at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall Council Chamber, 102 Massel Avenue SW, Valdese, North 
Carolina.  
 
The Town of Valdese holds all public meetings in accessible rooms. All interested persons are 
invited to attend this hearing.  Auxiliary aids will be supplied to the disabled if requested five 
days prior to the public hearing.  Person needing special assistance or non-English speaking 
persons desiring to participate in this hearing should contact Jessica Lail at 828-879-2117 or 1-
800-735-0533 (TDD/TTY) for the hearing impaired. 
 
Esta Informacion esta disponible en espanol on en cualquier otro idioma bajo peticion. Por 
favor, pongase encontacto con Sherry Griffin al 828-485-4251 o en Western Piedmont Council 
of Governments, 1880 2nd Ave NW, Hickory, NC 28801. De alojamiento para esta solicitud. 
   
 

 

 
 
Published on TOV Website: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 


	TOWN OF VALDESE
	COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT

